
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Allowance 
Expenditure Authorization (AEA) No. 48 for the 2022 
Bond Safety & Security Project in the amount of 
$38,930.86.

BACKGROUND: On September 26, 2023, the 2022 Bond Safety & 
Security Project contract was awarded to Preferred 
Technologies, LLC in the amount of $14,709,435.

AEA No. 48 consists of the following item:

CPR No. SB507: Microphones for 
SB-507 Cameras:                                                       $38,930.86

• Owner request to provide (127) internal microphones 
to cameras in SPED classrooms.  Microphones are 
required to capture audio as well as video recordings 
in accordance with SB-507.
                                                             

Total AEA No. 48:                                       $38,930.86

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding in the amount of $38,930.86 is provided by the 
Contract Owner’s Contingency Allowance for the 2022 
Bond Safety & Security Project.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Allowance Expenditure 
Authorization (AEA) No. 48 for the 2022 Bond Safety & 
Security Project in the amount of $38,930.86.
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